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The Trumbull County Wellness Committee met on Wednesday, February 6, 2019, in the Trumbull County 
Commissioners’ Hearing Room at 160 High Street, in Warren, Ohio.  Those in attendance included:   
   
   Richard Jackson, Chairperson 
   Mitzi Sabella, Commissioners’ Grants Office 
   Barbara Vingle, Clerk of Courts  
   Steve Charles, HR 
   Angie Mackey, UHC 
   Bobbie Chesbro, UHC 
   Jenna Amerine, Trumbull County Combined Health District  
   Lana Hennings, TCMHRB  
      
Chairperson, Richard Jackson, called the meeting to order at 3:10 p.m.  
 
Jennie Amerine stated that she is willing to be the 2019 Wellness Committee Chairperson if approved by the 
Trumbull County Health Commissioner.  There was also discussion on setting the meeting day and time. Ms. 
Amerine will send out a doodle to the committee members. 
 
I.  2019 Ideas 
 
The Committee discussed ideas for 2019.  It was decided to promote the person rewards and Rally.  Mr. Jackson 
stated that he has flyers and promotion items.  There was discussion on having a Rally Kick off, possibly at a 
Commissioners’ meeting and having drawings for those who do all three of the rally activities. 
 
Ms. Mackey stated that the next APEX meeting is on March 14, 2019, at 8:00 a.m. in Cleveland.  Steve Charles gets 
the emails regarding the APEX meetings, and if anyone wants to go to one that he could forward the email.  
   
 
IV.  Next Meeting  
 
The next meeting TBA   
  
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:41 p.m.  
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